
North Island Provincial Regatta 
October 1st and 2nd 2022
Clive River Hawkes Bay

Associations Competition for the 
Graeme Moran Memorial Trophy 

This event will run in conjunction with the John Howard Memorial Regatta.
Associations are restricted to two entries per event with supplementaries to fill gaps.
Points will be awarded to to first crew of an Association on a 5, 3, 1 basis
While composite crews may take the water for extra rowing for athletes there will be no points awarded to 
composite crews as this is an Association vs Association Event.

Teams
Under 20, Will consist of 8 Men and 8 Women 
Open , Will consist of 4 Men and 4 Women 
Coxswains of course where necessary.

To boat an open 8, any combination of open and under 20  athletes will be acceptable.

Boat types. Those listed can be changed with the agreement of all participants. Association reps need to negotiate 
this with each other if desired.

Safety
This event will require attendance of a squad representative at a safety briefing at 8-15am Saturday morning in front 
of the Hawkes Bay Rowing Club.
All craft need to be in safe working order according to the New Zealand Rowing Safety Code.
Local conditions will be outlined at the Safety Briefing.
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Entries 
 All entries will be via the rowIT entry system
 It is now planned to start the event at approximately 9am to make best use of the tides on the river.
 Race times will be determined by volume of entries. Each association has had a programme with time 

spacing between events offered to assist with entries preparation.
 An entry fee of $250 plus gst will be invoiced to each Association.

Enquiries 
 Prior to the event you can email Ross on webb.ross50@gmail.com or call 0272836695
 On arrival Friday evening from 5pm you are welcome to join the regatta secretary at the Clive Rugby Club 

Farndon Road.

Saturday Evening BBQ  from 6pm
 A $10 per head BBQ will be available at the Clive Rugby Club Rooms. Approximate numbers needed by 

September 26th would be appreciated.
 Numbers may require a staggered entry for the meal. A staggered exit was always anticipated.
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